
  

           December 23, 2018 

 

 
hope you all have a safe and blessed holiday season 

todd chastain & family 
steve clark & family 
bill hames & family 

ken vanhorn & family 
mark willingham & family 

deacons & family 
joe wells & family 

cody peery & family 
sonya cox & family 

angi medley & family 
linda young & family 

 



  

 
FOR THE RECORD 
Sunday AM:  258 

Sunday School:  227 
Sunday PM:  203 
Wednesday: 184 

Contribution: $14,468 

CHURCH BULLETIN 
As been our custom, we will not have a 
bulletin the last Sunday of the year, which 
will be next Sunday, December 30th.  
 

 
MEN OF THE CONGREGATION: 

There is a list, on the Round Table, in the 
foyer, of men that will be doing the 
Wednesday Night Devotionals for next 
year. Please go by and look to see if the 
date is okay for you. If you do not or 
cannot do the devotional, please mark 
your name off. If your name is not on there 
and you are willing to do a devotional, 
please add your name to the list. If you 
have any questions, please see Joe Wells. 
 
 

LADIES OF THE CONGREGATION 
The Ladies Wednesday Morning Bible 
Study will resume again in January, but it 
will be on Tuesday Morning instead. More 
details to come. 
 
 
 

 
SICK/PRAYER LIST 
Joy Berry, Larry Cox, Eleanor Martin, Angi Medley, Shelby Wade 
FAMILY/FRIENDS: Eugene Holden (member at Centerhill Church of Christ-
Stage 4 Lung Cancer), Diane Smith (friend of Kathy Sparks-has cancer), 
Wayne Wells (father of Joe Wells), Amie Schmidt Blalock (Daughter of 
Dave and Janice Schmidt), Kelton Thompson (10 year old neighbor of Gene 
& Jewell Gooch- in Laurel Oaks Facility in Dothan, AL), Brian Allen (son of 
Dwight & Linda Allen), Larry Hunter (father of Kevin Hunter). 
NURSING HOMES/ASSISTED LIVING: 
CEDAR VIEW ASSISTED LIVING: Doug Webster, Room 111; Tommy 
Mussleman, Room 105; GREEN OAKS INN: Faye Sledge, Room 8; 
HILLTOP ASSISTED LIVING: Roy Green, Room 6; LAUDERDALE 
CHRISTIAN NURSING HOME:  Mary Nix, Room 6, James & Florence 
Treece, Room 10; Glen Gist, brother of Rayford Gist, Room 13; COTTAGE 
OF THE SHOALS: Mary Ellen Romans, (mother of Linda Allen), Room 12-A 
 

CHURCH MAILBOXES 
Everyone is encouraged to 
please go by and check 
your church mailboxes. 
Also, if you see someone’s 
that is full and they have 
been out sick, please 
consider getting their cards 
and delivering them.  
 

 
 

CHURCH OFFICE 
The church office will be 
closed on Monday, 
December 24th, and 
Tuesday, December 25th, 
for the Christmas Holiday. 
 

 
 

SYMPATHY 
We express our sympathy 
to Nell Holt and her family, 
in the passing away of her 
sister, Ann Hovater. Her 
funeral was conducted last 
week. 
 
We also express our 
sympathy to the family of 
Linda Caperton. Her 
funeral was conducted 
yesterday. 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

“I am crucified with Christ:: nevertheless I live; yet 
not I, but Christ liveth in me: and the life which I 
now live in the flesh I live by the faith of the Son 
of God, who loved me, and gave himself for me.” 
Galatians 2:20 

RESPONSES 
We commend Alice 
Holderfield for her 
response to the Lord’s 
invitation last Sunday. 
Please pray for her to 
have patience in her life 
as she deals with things. 

 
CHURCH VAN 
If you are willing to drive 
the church van, please 
sign the list on the round 
table in the foyer for 
driving next quarter. See 
Larry Stutts for any 
questions. 

 
NEW PHONE NUMBER 
Mike and Anita Farris 
have a new cell phone 
number. They only have 
one phone now. The 
number is: 256-394-4969.  

 
THANK YOU 
Thank you so much for 
the prayers, calls, cards, 
and visits while I was in 
the hospital and at home.  
I really appreciate them 
all.  I still have to be 
careful and not get out 
much and not be around 
sick people, but I hope to 
be at church when I can. 
               Larry Cox 



 

 

Remind App 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

12.27 I  CYC DEADLINE 
12.30 I  EXALT 

12.30 I  YOUTH LED WORSHIP 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8And I heard the voice of the Lord saying, “Whom shall I send, 
and who will go for us?” Then I said, “Here I am! Send me.” 

Isaiah 6:8 
  

Flo Bo Student Ministries 

flo_bo_student_ministries 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CYC 
The deadline to sign up for CYC is 
December 27th. The sign up sheet is in the 
foyer. The dates for CYC are February 
21st-24th. Cost is $75 for Sr. youth group 
members and $85 for adults. Money 
MUST be paid by the deadline unless 
approved by Cody and Matt. More details 
to come! 
 
EXALT 
Sunday December 30th the 5th-12th grades 
will go to dinner and EXALT following 
evening worship. Bring money for dinner. 
 

Get  connected 
 

Jr. Youth 
 

Number: 
81010 

 

Text: 
@37cghc 

Sr. Youth 
 

Number: 
81010 

 

Text: 
@77h436 

 

Youth Led Worship 
Sunday December 30th the youth group 
will be in charge of evening worship. 
Please plan to be here to support our 
young men! 



 

Cody Peery 

Tyler Thompson 
Kevin Clemons 

Bill Crunk 

Howell Sparks 
Jamey Medley 

 Dec. 23rd:  Ann Hester   
      Mark Willingham 

Janet Willingham 
Judy Malone 
 

East- Ronnie & Janet Putnam 
West-Robert Coats/Robert Holderfield 

Camden Wells 
Levi Rikard 
Luke Woodfin 
Jayden Woodfin 
Wesley Warner Bruce Rivers 

Kenneth Cox 
Cody Peery 

Camden Wells 
Wesley Warner 
Trent Woodfin 

DECEMBER MISSIONARY  
OF THE MONTH 
Evands Pierre 

C/O Jean-Claubert Belton 
Carrefour Michaud #46 Route Malpasse 

Entrée Double Harvest 
Croix des Bouquets 

Haiti 
 
  
 

 

DEC. 

  

 
Will resume again in January. Please be making plans to 
attend this ministry. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


